
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 

I never fail to be amazed at the wonderful array 
of people the Lord has brought to Valley Church.  
Several hundred men, women, teens and 
children call this church home.  Young and 
old…rich and poor…there’s a bit of everything 
here.  We’re an all-nation congregation…Chinese, 
Japanese, Korean, Filipino, British, Indian, Irish, 
African, French, Persian, Mexican and many 
others…a beautiful mosaic of cultures and skin 
color…just like the Lord planned.  We’ve got new 
Christians, old Christians and some almost 
Christians.  It can be weird and wonderful at 
times, but it’s a great place to be!  God has made 
each one of you who attend this church unique.  
We hope you feel able to be yourself and not feel 
you have to lose your identity in order to fit in 
here.  We like you just the way you are.  Be 
yourself.  Celebrate who you are…a unique one-
of-a-kind individual made in God’s image and 
redeemed by God’s Son.  Each of you are 
wonderfully original.  Please don’t change.  Our 
church is full of real “characters”…just like 
yourself.  We like it that way and so does the 
Lord.  He’s put us together into a Body to grown 
together and serve the Lord with gladness and 
joy.  I’m glad you’re here and I’m glad I’m here, 
too…it’s the LORD’S doing and it’s marvelous! 

Valley Church… 
                    There’s a place for you!       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Equipped in the Spirit…Equipped in the Word 
Going everywhere…meeting needs in Jesus Name 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – Pastor Owen Scott will be 
speaking this morning.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre 
for children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids 
Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery facilities available 
to mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us 
for coffee on the patio after the service today…a 

great chance to meet a new friend. 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) – Monday evenings at 7 
pm.  For info call Elaine Englar at 604-986-4288 or Margot Fraser 
at 778-980-4452 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group  
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of 
the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray 
each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed 
prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing about your 
answers to prayer!  
 
SOULTREK  FOR YOUTH - 7 pm on Tuesday evenings.  Contact 
Luke Ratzlaff at 604-980-0307 or luke@valleychurch.ca for 
details. 
 
Ladies Morning Out – Thursday mornings at 9 am.  Childcare is 

provided. Contact Kristina at kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com for 

further information.  

Young Adults Group - Thursdays at 7:30 pm at the church.  For 
info, call Simon & Oyuki Bodlack at 778-689-4636 or contact 
them at  simonbodlack@gmail.com  
 
Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact Jorge 
& Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 

If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some 
new information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 
Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 
You’ll find the cards  in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 
Send in your photos – Please share some of your special 

moments with us by emailing us your favorite family photos to 

use in the bulletin! 

NO PARKING!  A reminder not to park in the Blue 
Shore parking spaces OR any of the RESERVED 24 
HOUR spots -  If you do, you may be towed. 
 

Online donations at Valley Church are 
possible – You can give your offering 
online through PayPal.  Go to the bottom 
of our web page at www.valleychurch.ca 
and click on the PayPal button. 
 
Your 2015 Income Tax  Receipts are ready to be picked up – 
They can be found in the Mail Centre.  
 
Time to renew your membership…Note: It is necessary to 

renew your membership on a yearly basis by writing your 

signature beside your name on the list posted in the foyer – If you 

forgot to sign the list last year, your name will be missing and you 

will have to once again fill in an application form.  “Join the 

Family” application forms are available at the back for those 

seeking membership for the first time or for those who have let 

their membership lapse. 

GROWTH GROUP BROCHURES describing the various groups 

offered are available at the info desk.  Please fill in a registration 

form and drop it off in one of the connection boxes beside the 

exits. 

The new DAILY BREAD devotionals are available in the foyer. 

Photos on front …This is a photo taken of those in our youth 
group who recently took part in the Manning Ski Weekend.  A 
good time was had by all! 
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